
There should be no ban on any boat on the lower or upper willamette river. Oregon is a state that has all 4 seasons for a very short 
time. People buy these boats spending hundreds of thousands of dollars to go out and use it while it is summer time in Oregon. 
There should be no ban because the river is for all and there are already no wake zones by the houses that would get affected by it. 
There should be no restriction to have fun on the water that is not owned by anyone. The river is for all and everyone can enjoy it.


